
 
 
An important message as it relates to your property tax payments. Waukesha County is asking that you 
try to avoid paying your tax bill in person at the Waukesha County Courthouse. The Courthouse is 
undergoing a 4-year remodeling construction project. With all the parking restrictions, the front lobby 
and security area used to access the Treasurer’s Office can become congested. There are 3 alternatives 
methods they are asking residents to use for payment. Here are some  links as well Waukesha County 
Treasurer webpage and  Pay Property Taxes Online  
If cash is the only form of payment, that will still be accepted in person, but again they are strongly 
encouraging residents pay using these 3 other methods. 
 
All 2023 first installment tax payments collected by Waukesha County will be mailed a payment receipt.   
 

 
 

     

https://www.waukeshacounty.gov/treasurer
https://www.waukeshacounty.gov/treasurer
https://tax.waukeshacounty.gov/

